
 

 

Thursday 09 July 2020 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

    

We have had a number of enquiries via the school office, Facebook and Twitter with regards to teacher 

gifts. Unfortunately due to the current COVID situation it will not be possible this year to exchange gifts as 

this carries a risk of COVID transmission. Staff are also unable to give gifts to children at the end of term.  

Should you wish to donate, in lieu of a gift, we have set up a payment item on ParentPay (Charitable 

Donation July 2020) for both parents and staff to use.  

When we return back to school in September we will be asking the children to suggest charities that are 

important to them and we shall share the money donated amongst those chosen.  

Kind Regards 

 

 

Mrs E McGunigall 

Headteacher  

  


